
Comment for planning application 24/00539/F
Application Number 24/00539/F

Location Land To The East Of Stratfield Brake And West Of Oxford Parkway Railway Station Oxford
Road Kidlington

Proposal Erection of a stadium (Use Class F2) with flexible commercial and community facilities and
uses including for conferences, exhibitions, education, and other events, club shop, public
restaurant, bar, health and wellbeing facility/clinic, and gym (Use Class E/Sui Generis), hotel
(Use Class C1), external concourse/fan-zone, car and cycle parking, access and highway
works, utilities, public realm, landscaping and all associated and ancillary works and
structures

Case Officer Laura Bell  
 

Organisation
Name Howard Lambourne

Address 53 Marlborough close,Littlemore,Oxford

Type of Comment  Support

Type neighbour

Comments  I strongly support the planned application for the new, stadium near Kidlington. 
I feel any delay in the decision or if it is not approved Oxford United would cease to exist.  
The location of the stadium will be one of the best in the country  with excellent transport 
links especially sitting adjacent to the rail station.  
 
I for one would either be using public transport or cycling and never think of using my car. 
I feel very envious of  my very young grandchildren as they will benefit from a  world class 
stadium and it's, facilities more than me for decades. 
In my opinion the stadium will benefit many many people and be a shining beacon, we of 
oxfordshire would be very proud of. 
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